
 

 

                            Sunday 18 July, 2021 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Following the updated health advice and restrictions to further limit the spread of the 

COVID-19 Delta Strain, our school will operate with minimal staff as of this week, until 

further notice. 

Please continue to keep your child at home wherever possible, and help to minimise 

mobility to stop the spread of the virus. Our school remains open for those families who 

need it, primarily for parent and carers of essential workers. Class teachers continue with 

learning remotely for all students. 

This afternoon, the department released the following message to all parents and carers. 

This message is provided as stronger advice for parents to keep their children at home, if 

they can.  

 

"Parents must keep children - of all ages, across primary and secondary 

schooling and early childcare - home if they can. Students will be supported to 

learn from home. Schools and early childhood education and care services, 

including Out Of School Hours Care services are open for any child that needs 

it. Thank you for your support” 
  

  
  

 

I thank you for your cooperation and ongoing support. Please contact me via our school 

office, if needed. 

 

Kind regards, 

Anastasia Galanos, Principal. 


